
City of Wolverhampton Council
St. Peter’s Square
Wolverhampton
WV1 1SH

Debra Craner
Licensing Services
City of Wolverhampton Council
Civic Centre
St Peters Square
Wolverhampton
WV1 1SH

15 September 2023

Your reference: PRE841
Dear Debra,

Review of a Premises Licence under the Licensing Act 2003 PRE841 - Pheasant Inn,
Wood End Road, Wolverhampton, WV11 1YQ

I write on behalf of the Licencing Authority, as a responsible authority, to submit additional
evidence for the Statutory Licensing Sub-Committee to consider at the review of the
premises on 18 September 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Greg Bickerdike
Licensing Manager
On behalf of the Licensing Authority

Direct:
Email:
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From: Donna Cope

Sent: 15 September 2023 12:00

To: Greg Bickerdike

Subject: FW: Pheasant pub

Hi Donna
I’m sorry that I won’t be attending the hearing. My reasons are that I would be worried that I would get a comeback
from the people that are associated with that pub, the door man they have is a ex boxer who is a bully, he knows
who to hit.

The sooner that pub goes the better, the island where he paints it with stupid decor is a distraction
when your driving aswell.
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From: Donna Cope

Sent: 15 September 2023 12:01

To: Greg Bickerdike

Subject: FW: Pheasant pub

Hi Donna
I won’t be attending as I explained my reasons in my last email.I have read the report, I know that Wayne
parkes was asking people to send emails in his favour, I’m not shocked at all. Wayne parkes and his door staff are
intimidating bullies.
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From: Donna Cope

Sent: 15 September 2023 12:02

To: Greg Bickerdike

Subject: FW: Licensing Sub-Committee - Review of The Pheasant Inn - Monday 18

September 2023

I believe a lot of people are too intimidated to attend.

One lady has put her house up for-sale and installed CCTV as she’s frightened

Sent from my iPhone

On 15 Sep 2023, at 11:01, Donna Cope > wrote:

Hi

Thank you for letting me know and bringing this to my attention.

If you do want to attend, you can arrive early and I will escort you to the room.

May I ask how you became aware of this mob and their intentions?

Kind regards

Donna Cope
Democratic Services Officer
Tel. Office:

E-mail:
City of Wolverhampton Council
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From: >
Sent: 14 September 2023 16:50
To: Donna Cope
Subject: Re: Licensing Sub-Committee - Review of The Pheasant Inn - Monday 18 September 2023

Hi

I understand that we will be threatened by the mob who will be attending with placards and
banners
They have said that photos will be taken as we arrive and consequence will happen

I’m frightened to attend

Sent from my iPhone

On 14 Sep 2023, at 13:33, Donna Cope
wrote:

Dear Sir / Madam,

Please find attached the Supplementary Agenda Pack for the above
Licensing Sub-Committee Hearing.

If you haven’t already done so, can you please confirm whether you
wish to attend or not.

Kind regards

Donna Cope
Democratic Services Officer
Tel. Office:

E-mail:
City of Wolverhampton Council


